
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Generations Park Construction to Impact Traffic in the City of Bedford 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Bedford, Texas- (January 19, 2021) – The traffic signal at 
Forest Ridge Dr. and Lincolnshire Dr. will be taken out of service on February 1, 2021. Traffic 
patterns will change on Forest Ridge Dr. between Harwood Dr. and Bedford Rd. due to new 
intersection installation and construction associated with Generations Park at Boys Ranch. This work 
will include daily lane closures between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. The west entrance of Lincolnshire 
Drive will be closed to through traffic as well. This work will last from February 1, 2021, through the 
Summer of 2021. 
 

 
 
For additional information regarding construction at Generations Park, please visit 
https://bedfordtx.gov/454/Generations-Park-at-Boys-Ranch. 
 
 

# # # 

For more information, please call Jeff Florey, 

Interim Public Information Officer at 817-952-2161   

Contact:  
Jeff Florey 

City of Bedford 
Phone: 817-952-2161 
Cell: 682-270-5681 
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